
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

9th July 2021  

https://homelearning.woodhouse.academy 

Additional learning resources and activities.  

Useful links  

https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/parental-assistance 
Our parental assistance page with plenty of avenues of support.   

Up to date school news.  
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/school-news 

Access our latest risk assessment, detailing our safety measures.  
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/wider-opening 

The Food Pantry – Quinton  
https://your-local-pantry.force.com/s/member-sign-up 

 

 

homelearning@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

- Use this for any support with home learning or using Google Classroom.  
 

enquiries@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

 

@WoodhousePA 0121 464 1769 www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk 

 

07950368561 – Families mobile to call or text with any queries. Monitored by the Inclusion 
Team 

 

How to get in touch 

families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

- Use this for any queries. Monitored by the Inclusion Team 

 sensupport@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

- Use this for any queries about any additional learning needs or concerns. 

 

Newsletter@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

- Use this to send us anything you’d like put in the newsletter. This can be photos, 

learning, resources and any good news stories you may have.  
 

https://homelearning.woodhouse.academy/
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/parental-assistance
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/school-news
https://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/news-and-events/wider-opening
https://your-local-pantry.force.com/s/member-sign-up
mailto:homelearning@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk
mailto:enquiries@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk
http://www.woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk/
mailto:families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk
mailto:sensupport@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk
mailto:Newsletter@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk
mailto:Newsletter@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

The following children are Stars of the Week for the week ending 9th 
July. 

Nursery    Reception    Year One 

Nada    Jardai    Kylen 
Kareem     Alfie     Alijah 
           Ali S 
           Allyson  

Year Two    Year Three   Year Four 

Carmen    Ella     Kaitlyn 
Rayhanah   Aaron    Jack 
Omar    Rajan    Hugo 
Ajab     Youzarsif    Riley J 

Year Five    Year Six     

Evie      Tejas 
Tinashe     Klaudia 
Amaari    Navnika 
Eesah    Avneet 
      Yasmin  
      Tega 
        Neave  

 

Congratulations to all of these children who have put in a fantastic 

effort this week. They have been nominated by their teachers. We 

are really impressed with the level of learning from all children. 

What can you do to be Star of the Week next week?  

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



School Dinner 

Menu 

12th – 16th July       

 
 

 

 

 

NOTE: Now we are using cutlery with our meals again we are currently making 

changes to our menus to introduce more of a variety of meals. Keep an eye on 

the menu each week for changes.  

Food Allergies  

In order to keep our dietary records up to date, please inform the main office of any changes 
to your child’s dietary requirements, allergies and intolerances. We are able to cater for most 
requirements but must know in advance.    

If your child only eats Halal meats but can eat fish, please also let the main office know. We 
do not serve Halal meats.   

Please either contact the main office on 0121 464 1769 or email the Inclusion Team on 
families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

Please also remember that we are a NUT FREE school. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Pork 
Sausage 

with 
Mashed 
Potatoes  

Beef Pasta 
in Tomato 

Sauce   

Barbeque 
Basted 
Chicken 

Picnic Day 

Cheese and 
Tomato 

Pizza with 
Chips 

 

Ham or 
Cheese 

Sandwich 

Quorn 
Sausages 

with 
Mashed 
Potatoes  

Quorn Pasta 
in Tomato 

Sauce   

Barbeque 
Basted 
Quorn 

Cheese and 
Onion Roll  

Baked 
Beans  

Garlic Bread   

Savoury 
Rice and 

Corn on the 
Cob 

With Crisps 
and Cherry 
Tomatoes 

Fresh 
Vegetables 
or Salad 

Ice Cream 
Chocolate 

Sponge  
Pancakes 

Chocolate 
Mousse  

Fruit  

mailto:families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk


  

Summer Term 2021 

 

Wednesday 14th July – Virtual Parents Evening 
(Details to come out with reports) 

Tuesday 20th July – Last day of school year for children 

Wednesday 21st July – Inset day, school closed  
to children 

 

Autumn Term 2021 – 2022  

 

Thursday 2nd September – Inset day, school closed to children 

Friday 3rd September – Inset day, school closed to children 

Monday 6th September – First day back at school for children in Y1-6.  

(Reception & Nursery will have received a letter about a staggered start) 

Monday 25th October to Friday 29th October – Half Term  

Monday 1st November – Inset day, school closed to children 

Tuesday 2nd November – School open for children 

Friday 17th December – Last day of term for all children  

Monday 20th December to Monday 3rd January – Christmas Break  

 

Spring Term 2022  

 

Tuesday 4th January – Inset day, school closed to children 

Wednesday 5th January – First day school open for children 

Monday 21st February to Friday 25th February – Half Term  

Friday 8th April – Last day of term for all children  

 

 

 

Diary 

   Dates 
Whole year dates 

available on the website 



We have had a number of queries from parents regarding thanking 
teachers and staff for their efforts this year. We weren’t able to do this 
at Christmas but restrictions have been altered slightly since then.  

There is no obligation to do so, but if you wish to do so between now 
and the end of term, this is now permitted. 

If unsure, or you have any other queries, please speak to a member of 
staff on the gates before or after school.   

 
 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies  

Our Year 6 leavers hoodies are now available to order from Cicada 
Sports by following this link: 
https://www.cicadasports.co.uk/woodhouse-academy-primary-
leavers-hoodie?search=woodhouse 

The Hoodies cost £18 without the school logo or £20 with an 
embroidered Woodhouse logo on the front.  

The lead time is 7 – 10 days and you can either have them delivered to 
your home address, collect from the store in West Bromwich or have it 
delivered to school. (If you want the school option, put this in the 
comments box at checkout) 

Speak to a member of the  
Year 6 team for more info. 

 

 

 

https://www.cicadasports.co.uk/woodhouse-academy-primary-leavers-hoodie?search=woodhouse
https://www.cicadasports.co.uk/woodhouse-academy-primary-leavers-hoodie?search=woodhouse


Book some  

time to Read  

The total word count on Accelerated Reader  
for school this half term is 59,463,746 overall  
with A total of 5302 quizzes been passed.  

Samara in 2G, Alfie in 4W and Dylan in 6D have all reached their 250,000-
words read milestone.  

Ardi and Anzoer in 6D have both reached their 500,000-words read milestone.  

Sabeeha in 4SO and Aimee in 6D have both reached their 750,000-words read 
milestone. 

If you haven’t already, pick up a book or logon to Myon or EPIC and enjoy 
reading! There are now over 5000 books on Myon ready to start reading.  

 

https://www.myon.co.uk/login/ 

 

  

 
 
Epic! Is a free online library where children can read lots of very popular books 
Check it out here: https://www.getepic.com/students   
 

 
 

Reading Books  

Could you please have a look around your  
homes for any school books you may have that  
you are no longer reading.  

Our school library shelves are starting to look a  
little sparse.  

Books can be brought back on a Friday and new  
books are issued on a Monday.   

https://www.myon.co.uk/login/
https://www.getepic.com/students


 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winner of the Blue Peter Best Story 
Award 2016 and the Scottish Children's 
Book Award 2016, and the North East 
Book Award 2015. When the mysterious 
Nowhere Emporium arrives in Glasgow, 
orphan Daniel Holmes stumbles upon it 
quite by accident. Before long, the 'shop 
from nowhere' -- and its owner, Mr Silver 
-- draw Daniel into a breath taking world 
of magic and enchantment. Recruited as 
Mr Silver's apprentice, Daniel learns the 
secrets of the Emporium's vast labyrinth 
of passageways and rooms -- rooms that 
contain wonders beyond anything Daniel 
has ever imagined. But when Mr Silver 
disappears, and a shadow from the past 
threatens everything, the Emporium and 
all its wonders begin to crumble. Can 
Daniel save his home, and his new 
friends, before the Nowhere Emporium is 
destroyed forever? Ross MacKenzie 
unleashes a riot of imagination, colour 
and fantasy in this astonishing 
adventure, perfect for fans of Philip 
Pullman, Cornelia Funke and Neil 
Gaiman. 

AR 
LEVEL 

5.0 



Nursery have been learning about the Euros and the Tokyo Olympics 
this week. Everyone particularly enjoyed making flags and painting the 
Olympic rings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Ella’s Poem 
Ten little kitty cats, 
Looking at a sign, 
The sign fell over, 
And then there were nine. 
 
Nine little kitty cats, 
Eating from a plate, 
The plate became empty,  
And then there were eight. 
 
Eight little kitty cats, 
Wanting to go to heaven,  
One was not behaving 
And then there were seven. 
 
Seven little kitty cats, 
Got into a fix, 
One wandered off, 
And then there were six. 
 
Six little kitty cats,  
Going for a drive, 
One crashed the car, 
And then there were five. 
 
Five little kitty cats, 
Playing on the floor, 
One got bored,  
And then there were four. 
 
Four little kitty cats, 
Swimming in the sea, 
One got washed away, 
And then there were three. 
 
Three little kitty cats, 
Going round the zoo, 
One got lost, 
And then there were two. 
 
Two little kitty cats, 
Were have the others gone, 
One went searching, 
And then there was one. 
 
One little kitty cat, 
He must be the hero, 

Aaron’s Poem 
Five lovely cats 
I wish there were more 
One ran far away 
Then there were four 
 
Four lovely cats 
Cuddling with me 
One got bored 
Then there were three 
 
Three lovely cats 
Looking at you 
One fell over 
Then there were two 
 
Two lovely cats 
Where have they gone 
There goes another 
Then there was one 
 
One lovely cat 
Had a silly thought 
Off he goes 
Then there were nought 

Star’s Poem 

My doggy is named Conan, 
He is a husky breed, 
He likes to have a morning snack, 
He likes them very much indeed, 
 
He always gets excited when he goes on a 
walk, 
I would love to know what he thinks, if only 
he could talk, 
I’m sure he would tell me he loves me, I am 
his very bestest friend, 
When we play I tease him with his favourite 
toy it drives him round the bend, 
 

3A have been writing their own poetry this week. Here are two of their poems:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This week Reception have been learning about the sun and space. Here are some 
photos of their learning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Mr 
Kennedy  
Learning 
Mentor 

Mr Parslow 
Deputy 
Head 
Behaviour 
Lead 

Miss Mason 
SENCo 
Assistant 
Head 

Mrs 
Kennedy  
Pastoral 
Lead  

The Inclusion Team at Woodhouse  
 

 

 

 
The Inclusion Team at Woodhouse work together with children and families to offer and 
provide support and opportunities to ensure that all have the chance to achieve and 
succeed. 

If you have anything you would like to discuss with a member of the team regarding 
your child or children’s learning, behaviour, well-being, health or anything else then 
please get in touch. families@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

If you’d like to get in touch with us regarding Special Educational Needs, you can do 
this by emailing us at sensupport@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

The Inclusion Team will also be on the front and rear gates at the start and end of the 
day and will be more than happy to talk. 
 
We would like to remind families that if times are difficult or you are going through a 
tough time, you need only ask and we will do all we can.  Of course, we are always here 
for your children, and we will do anything which we can do to help them to learn, 
succeed and become fine citizens.  We are also there for our families and the wider school 
community.  If we can help in any way: with food bank support, support with uniforms 
and clothing or with any other aspect of life, then please get in touch.  If we cannot help 
directly, we can often sign post to the support needed and help you to access assistance.  
Please don’t suffer in silence. 
 
Zoom or Phone appointments can be made at any point during the school week. 
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https://www.letslocalise.co.uk/entertainment-details-view?eventId=11750 

 

https://www.letslocalise.co.uk/entertainment-details-view?eventId=11750


 

                              

                                                                                      

 

 

                                                                          

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Be Empowered Workshops 
The First Face to Face workshop since the start of the Covid19 Pandemic 

Every Wednesday 10am – 2pm (for 6 weekly sessions)  
Starting Wed 9th June, Wed 16th, Wed 23rd, Wed 30th, Wed 7th July and  

Wed 14th July 
At The Oak Centre @ St Michaels Church, 17 Redstone Farm Road, 

 Hall Green, Birmingham   B28 9NU 
 

TO BOOK: 
 

This workshop is going to be conducted in a number of community 
languages. 

For more information contact: 
 

Gulshan Hussain on 
07827 082 752 or email 

Gulshan.P.Hussain@birmingham.gov.uk 
 

Contact school for more information on 
sensupport@woodhouse.uwmat.co.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 

GREEK 

Are you a parent 
of a child with 

special or 
additional 

needs?  

Do you want to meet with 
other parents and learn more 

about local and national 
services and what they can 

offer?  

Do you want to feel more 
confident about working with 

practitioners and making 
decisions about your child’s 

journey? 
 
 We warmly invite you to a series of workshops that have been written 

by and are led by trainers who are parent/carers of a child with 
additional needs themselves. 
 
These workshops are for parent/carers of children and young people 
of any age, with any additional need, following diagnosis.  They are 
an attempt to support parent/carers through times of change and at 
whatever stage of the journey participants may find themselves.  

 
 
 

 
 

 

PUNJABI 

URDU

RDU 

SOMALI FRENCH 

Be 
Empowered…… 

Early Support Programme for SEND Parent Carers 

ENGLISH 

mailto:Gulshan.P.Hussain@birmingham.gov.uk
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https://www.britannica.com/topic/flag-of-Greece&psig=AOvVaw03XfWiHtpXViV8Dzt7kS-c&ust=1621344087233000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCODInsXn0PACFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Flag_of_Somalia&psig=AOvVaw1LP7E29kc95nAcERUw8hrx&ust=1621344166747000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCICzkevn0PACFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
https://www.theflagshop.co.uk/france-flag-8ft-x-5ft.html


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We’ve all been through a tough time recently. 

The following organisations have partnered to provide services and support, 
which might make life a little bit easier... 

Birmingham Children’s Partnership includes: Birmingham City Council, 
Birmingham Children’s Trust, Birmingham and Solihull Clinical Commissioning 
Group, Birmingham Community Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust, Birmingham 
Women’s and Children’s NHS Foundation Trust, West Midlands Police and 
Birmingham Voluntary Sector Council. 

There is support available for domestic abuse, parenting courses, mental health 
support, financial help, alcohol and drug problems, bereavement support and 
more.  

Follow these links to find out more: 
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/love 

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/50224/birmingham_children_s_
partnership/2156/birmingham_children_s_partnership_-_resources 

Alternatively, speak to a member of the Inclusion Team for more advice / support.  

In most cases, you can self-refer for support.  
One example of support they can offer is with emergency food and supplies 
grants of up to £100.  

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/love
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/50224/birmingham_children_s_partnership/2156/birmingham_children_s_partnership_-_resources
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/50224/birmingham_children_s_partnership/2156/birmingham_children_s_partnership_-_resources


Do you have a child born 
between 01.09.2017 and 31.08.2018? 

 

If so, they are eligible for our amazing Teacher led Nursery in September 
2021. Have you filled in an application form?  

    

 
 
If not call the main office on  
0121 464 1769 and they will  
send you one.  

Don’t miss out on this exciting  
opportunity for your child.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


